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FLU 

 

Flu season is here so we would like to remind all our patients 

that if you think you are eligible for the Flu Vaccine to contact 

reception for more information and appointments. 

 

 

PATIENT NOTICE: CALLING EARLY 

Please ring early (8am onwards) so the team has enough time to assess your medical needs and offer you the most 

appropriate service    Tel: 01452 728882 

Patient Participation Group (PPG) 

 

Our PPG is made up of patients that 

have volunteered to represent our 

patient population. The PPG meets 

regularly with Practice staff to 

discuss the services offered, and 

provides suggestions about where 

improvements can be made. 

 

For queries contact our Reception 

Manager, Karen. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Parking notice:  

We would like to kindly remind 

patients to take care when parking 

in the Medical Centre car park as 

we have recently had some damage 

to our fence. Thank you! 

Practice News 

 

We would like to officially 

welcome our two new receptionists, 

Jodie and Sherin, to the Practice! 

Improved access  

Quedgeley Medical Centre, Rosebank Health and Hadwen Medical 

Practice have teamed up to improve access to GP and Nurse 

Appointments. 

 

This involves extended opening hours at ONE of the three Surgeries 

until 8 pm on weekdays and on Saturday mornings. 

 

To book an improved access appointment ring YOUR GP as normal 

and you will be offered an appointment from what is available. 

Online access for your appointments and medication 

 

To register for patient services, which enables you to book 

appointments online and order repeat prescriptions from home, please 

come into the Practice and ask our reception staff.  

Kindly bring one photo ID along. 

Christmas Greetings! 

 

From all of the staff at 

Quedgeley Medical Centre, 

we wish you a Merry 

Christmas and Happy New 

Year! 

Dates for your diary 

 

Christmas and New Year closing dates:  

 Christmas Day (Dec 25
th

 )   

 Boxing Day (Dec 26
th 

) 

 New Year’s Day (Jan 1
st
)  

 

Please order prescriptions in advance to avoid delays during festive 

periods. 

For urgent medical advice during closed hours, call NHS 111 

Service (Dial 111) 
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